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May.430 1995 

Professor Patricia Anderson, Chair 

Faculty Senate 
East Carolina University 

Dear Professor Anderson: 

I am embarrassed that I did not respond to all 
points in your letter of Aprad 238) 3995" My “aie aso 
was directed completely toward resolutions #95-18 through 
#95-28 and I overlooked the need to sign the Unit Codes 
and to consider resolution #95-29. 

The Unit Codes were signed by me this morning. 
Resolution #95-29 is advice to me relative to next year’s 
budget . I accept the advice and will do whatever is 
possible to soften the blow to the Library periodicals 
budget. It is difficult to know presently how severe the 
budget cuts may be from the General Assembly. Please 
know that I share the Faculty Senate’s concern in this 
Thiele eenian 

Sincerely, 

Lice il 
Richard: R. Eakin 

Chancellor 
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